
October 15thf 1923•

1 *■

B. L. Batten, Esq., 
Montreal Manager,
British & Colonial Press, 
275 Craig Street ’.Vest, 
Montreal

Dear Ur. Batten:-

Thank you very much for your 
letter of October 11th enclosing two complete 
sets of the photographs taken at Dixie by your 
operator on the 9th instant.

I think they are very good indeed 
and shall have much pleasure in forwarding a 
set to the Hon. Mr. Lloyd George. If possible,
I would like very much to have one more of the ~ 
group shewing the caddies.

r
I am,

Thanking you for your courtesy.
i

Yours faithfully,


